
November 2020 ab 
 

 

 

Window Visits* 

Tuesdays, 9:00-11:00 am 
 

Guidelines: 

1. Visitors must sign-up at least 24-hours in advance for a Tuesday Window Visit 

using the SignUpGenuis link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4faaae29a5fac07-fphvisitation 

 

2. Visitors must check-in at the screening desk, located in the lobby of The Porter 

McGrath Health Center, prior to going to the window 

 

3. Two visitors are allowed per resident/window 

 

4. Visitors are asked to please limit their visits to a max. of 30 minutes 

 

5. Visitors must wear a face mask and practice social distancing throughout the 

visit 

 

Please note:  

• Visits requiring staff assistance (setting up audio, positioning resident at 

window, etc.), or if the resident does not have window-access, must be 

scheduled in a regular slot using SignupGenuis. 

• Visitors found in violation of these guidelines will be escorted from our campus 

and may be ineligible for future visits.  

 

 

 

*FPH is trialing this program in hopes that it may can occur while ensuring the 

safety of those we serve and compliance with our regulations. We thank you in 

advance for following the above guidelines.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4faaae29a5fac07-fphvisitation

